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Hearing and Obeying God’s Word!

Selah Ministries Church Re-entry Plan

Based on Ohio’s gradual reopening approach, and the church’s capabilities to host an on-campus worship gathering in
accordance with social distancing and health guidelines, on-campus worship gatherings will resume on Sunday, July 12
at 10:00am.

We desire to move forward with resuming full ministry activities while working within the current guidelines provided by
the state of Ohio. However, we want to demonstrate an abundance of wisdom and caution as we do so.

The Selah Ministries Church leadership team will continue to monitor what is most appropriate based on local, state,
and federal government and the health community’s recommendations. To facilitate this effort, we are asking every
church member and attender to adhere to the guidance outlined below.

Worship Gathering

Church service will resume at 10:00am. We will also livestream the gatherings on Facebook live and GoTo
meeting.

The seating arrangements will be adjusted to facilitate social distancing. The ushers will help guide us through
this process. Families are encouraged to sit together.

Doors will be open 30 minutes prior to the beginning of worship service. While waiting for the doors to open,
please be mindful of the 6’ social distancing guidelines.

Every church attender is required to wear masks. Masks will be provided for those who do not have their own.
Entrances will be equipped with hand sanitizer. If you do not wear gloves, you are required to use hand
sanitizer. Ushers will assist in this process.

Giving will continue to be done digitally through Cash App or Zelle, if possible.

Persons who are ill, symptomatic of COVID-19, or who have concerns about meeting in person are encouraged to
continue worshipping at home on Facebook livestreaming or GoTo meeting.

While we will not be taking temperatures, persons with a temperature above 100° are asked to worship at home
through participating in the gathering online.

We encourage attenders to practice social distancing on campus and wear masks. We are requiring everyone to
wear masks.

As irregular as it is to many of us, please refrain from any hand shaking, hugging, or physical contact with others
while on campus.

We ask there be no lingering inside the building following worship gatherings.

While you are welcome to bring your own drinks like coffee and tea, refreshments will not be served at this time.

As difficult as this is, we appreciate your flexibility and understanding. Please keep in mind, we will evaluate this
approach to our worship gatherings as we move forward.



